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Nadeem Jan

From: Peo Orakzai-2 <peoorakzai2@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, 15 May, 2020 8:02 PM

To: Nadeem Jan

Cc: ANWAR, Rizwan; PEO ORAKZAI; muabbas@who.int; Saeed Rehman; 

tcsp.ismailzai@gmail.com

Subject: Re: FW:

Reply To Shazada TCSP explaination 
Dear One 
As discussed with respected AC Dr Rizawan and and inquiring the scenario thoroughly Shahzada explanation is 
very genuine and there is no need to issue any warning letter to him.Still hopefully it will be expected on his 
part to be more professional to his tasks. 
Thanks     
 
On Wed, May 13, 2020 at 3:46 PM Nadeem Jan <nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk> wrote: 

Dear Dr. Fawad Ali Sb,  

  

Please find below mentioned response received of Mr. Shahzada explanation letter, and looking forward for your 
valuable feedback/ comments in this regard.  

  

Regards, 

  

Nadeem Jan 

Project Officer-PTPP CTC 

  

From: Shahzada Orakzai [mailto:tcsp.ismailzai@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, 13 May, 2020 02:58 PM 
To: Nadeem Jan 
Cc: Shahid Ali; ABBAS, Waseem; Faizan; Peo Orakzai-2; dsoorakzai@gmail.com; anwarr@who.int 
Subject: Re: 

  

Dear Sir, 

Hope you will be fine & healthy. On the mentioned date I was in field where there was no network that's why I 
couldn't receive SMS on time. The same day activity report (Death investigation report) I have already shared 
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with PEO Dr. Fawad through SMS which is on record and even discussed it telelphoncaly. Therefore it's 
incorrect to say that I was absent. 

  

It's for your kind information that when I received SMS sent by DSO regarding meeting at about 2.00 pm on 
the mentioned date, then I contacted with other TCSPs they told me that SMS regarding meeting was sent us 
on about 3.20 am. They further added that they hired vehicle & very hardly reached in very short time to 
participate in meeting and they waited of DSO for whole day there in DPCR but DSO Dr. Abbas didn't come 
for meeting and remained absent personally. Thus they returned back  to their 60 KMs away homes without 
meeting.   

  

Now it's very humbly requested that kindly behave/ treat us as humans/ servants not as slaves. Kindly stop our 
harassment.  

  

  

On Mon, 11 May 2020, 6:33 pm Nadeem Jan, <nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk> wrote: 

Dear Mr. Shahzada, 

  

Please find attached file of Explanation letter on account of unapproved absenteeism.  

  

Regards, 

  

Nadeem Jan 

Project Officer-PTPP CTC 
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--  
Dr Fawad Ali 
PEO Orakzai-2 
peoorazai2@gmail.com 
03349195048 
03109195960 

Right-click  here to download pictures.  To  
help protect your privacy, Outlook 
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